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2024-2025 Member Services Report 
 

At this year’s annual meeting Ohio University (Member Representative: Miriam Intrator) is 
standing for confirmation as the newest member of Digital Scriptorium. We are delighted that 
they wish to join the consortium and ask our membership to vote to confirm their membership. 
 
We are also presently in conversation with several other institutions considering membership. 
 
This year we have been particularly focused on strategizing how we can expand our outreach 
and, crucially, build awareness of Digital Scriptorium’s work and the benefits Digital Scriptorium’s 
members derive from our community. In keeping with this goal, over the spring and summer of 
this year we continued to host informational presentation sessions for staff at institutions curious 
to learn more about Digital Scriptorium. 
 
Also to this end, we formed a Membership Committee this year. In my current role as Members 
Services Representative, I am chairing this committee, which also includes: 
 

●​ Virginia Blanton (University of Missouri, Kansas City) 
●​ Eric Johnson (Ohio State University) 
●​ Michelle Margolis (Columbia University) 
●​ Rose McCandless (Ohio State University) 
●​ Lynn Ransom (University of Pennsylvania) 
●​ Deborah Schlein (Princeton University) 

 
The committee has met twice thus far and plans to meet regularly over the current academic year. 
In addition to engaging in some individual outreach already, the committee has had productive 
discussions around how best to reach institutions that may not be aware of Digital Scriptorium or 
the benefits that membership in Digital Scriptorium confers. We are very grateful to all the 
committee members for their time and insights. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Emily Runde 
Member Services Representative 
Vice President 


